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MEMORANDUM FROM THE CABINET SECRETARY 
 
FOR  : The Regional Manager 

 National Housing Authority Region IV-B 
 

SUBJECT       :           Directives from the 24th IATF-Yolanda Meeting 
 
DATE  :           31 May 2021 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 During the 24th Meeting of the Inter-Agency Task Force for the Unified Implementation 
and Monitoring of Rehabilitation and Recovery Projects and Programs in the Yolanda Corridor 
(IATF-Yolanda) held on 13 April 2021 via online meeting, the Chairman directed the National 
Housing Authority Region IV-B (NHA IV-B) to accomplish the following:  
 

1. Coordinate with the IATF-Yolanda Project Monitoring Office regarding any issues in 
the identification of YPHP sites in Palawan; 

2. Provide updates on its application with the Provincial Environment and Natural 
Resources Office for reclassification of project sites in Agutaya and Linapacan;  

3. Continue to work with the Department of Environment and Natural Resources in the 
appropriate classification of identified Yolanda housing sites in Palawan; and  

4. Provide a consolidated list of water districts with project implementation issues for 
appropriate Local Water Utilities Administration intervention.  

 
Kindly provide this office updates on the above directive through email at 

cabseckarlonograles@gmail.com, not later than 7 June 2021, copy furnished the IATF-
Yolanda PMO at iatfyolanda.pmo@gmail.com. For inquiries, you may coordinate with the 
PMO through telephone no. 8570-3543 or Luisito Gepuela through mobile no. 09190741292. 

 
Please note that this memorandum is being issued as a formality as the representative 

of NHA IV-B was present during the meeting. 
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